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May 13, 2009





Dear Mayor Freidel and Common Council:




The Racine Civic Centre would like to reserve Lot #4, Lot #5 for our upcoming event the Jam for Uncle Sam scheduled to be held on July 4, 2009 at Festival Park. Additionally, we would like to block off the turn abouts (circles) on the West and North side of Festival Park for vendor and band load-in.


Rik Edgar
Executive Director
Racine Civic Centre

5 Fifith Street
Racine, WI 53403
Phone:     262/636-9229
Fax:         262/636-9290
Email:       rik.edgar@cityofracine.org
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